Department of Education
Region Vi — Western Visayas
DIVISION OF AKLAN
Kadlibo, Aklan

August 22, 2019

To:  Chief Education Supervisors
Education Program Supervisors/Coordinators
Public Schools District Supervisors
Senior/Education Program Specialists
Heads of Public/Private Elementary/Secondary and Integrated Schoois

Dear Sirs/Mesdames:

Please be informed that there will be a meeting of Diskrict Sporis
Coordinators, Tournament Managers and Adminisfrative Staff tomorrow, Friday,
August 23, 2019 at 8:30 in the moming at the ASJ Hall, Division Office. Kalibo,
Aklan.

Important matters regarding the preparation for 2019 Provincial Athlete
Meet and the hosting of 2020 WVRAA Meet will be discussed.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this Division Letter to all concemed is
highly enjoined.

Very truly yours,

FOR THE SCHOOLS SUPERINTENDENT:

PATMIA . MAMBURAM
Administrative officer vV
Administrative Services

In-Charge of the Division T’“
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